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Comment on the proposed leases, lease renewals and 
encroachments of a minor nature for various categories of 
City-owned property 

We are considering applications for the categories below on City-owned 
properties in all areas for the 2023/24 financial year (1 July 2023 to 
30 June 2024), and we want to hear from you. 

About 

In accordance with section 16.5 and 16.6 of the Management of certain of 
the City of Cape Town’s Immovable Property Policy (adopted by Council 
on 26 August 2010 C54/08/10) and Chapter 4 of the Municipal Asset Transfer 
Regulations (2008) we are considering the lease of the following 
City-owned property: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The specific details for each property, per transaction, will be 
communicated to the Subcouncil Manager, Subcouncil Chairperson, Ward 
Councillor and abutting land owners.  Notifications will be posted on Notice 
Boards at the Property Management Regional Offices. 

Information Statement 

 Reason: the properties will not be required for the provision of a 
minimum level of basic municipal service;  

 Expected benefit: the properties are regarded as underutilised, surplus 
to Council’s requirements, no demand exist for same, and the lease will 
furthermore relieve Council of a maintenance burden and generate 
funds for the City of Cape Town; 

 Expected proceeds: the City will receive a market related rental or tariff 
rental, depending on the category, for the proposed lease; and  

 Expected gain or loss: no loss will be incurred by the City arising from the 
granting of right. 

 
In terms of section 17 of the Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, 
Act 32 of 2000, you can submit comments to the municipality in respect of 
the above categories. 

Comment period 

Submit your comments from 19 May 2023 – 20 June 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NO OBJECTIONS RECEIVED 


